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IFB No. 2025-04 

30 Ton Crane (Re-Issued) 
Response for Inquiries 

 
This document addresses inquiries regarding IFB 2025-04. It provides clarifications and 
additional information for informational purposes. In the event that any responses result in 
modifications to the bid documents, they should be considered as amendments to the original 
IFB 2025-04. 
 

QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

Questions from March 10, 2025 
1.  Are you able to grant the extension? GWA has taken your request into consideration and will 

be amending the following deadlines: 
 
Deadline for Submission: April 4, 2025, at 2pm 
Bid Opening: April 4, 2025, at 2:30 pm 
 

2.  1)  The GROVE Crane that meets the specs has 
been discontinued. 

 
 2)  Our vendor, WPC&E may be able to get an 
already built RT530E from a previous Gov't. Bid 
that was canceled. They requested the delay to 
get all the details. 

 
 3)  The unit may be a brand new & unused 2023-
2024 Model GROVE Crane. Will the Authority 
accept that model year? It will come with a Full 
Warranty. 

 Yes, this would be acceptable as long as it meets the bid 
specifications and warranty requirements. 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders 
during the solicitation process. 
 
 
 
 
 
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager 
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